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Vote by mail is a secure and convenient Oregon institution that has easily stood the 

test of time. It ensures representation for voters who would be disenfranchised, and 

makes voting more convenient for everyone else, all while being relatively 

inexpensive to administer. The attempt to hinder it is a transparently un-democratic 

attempt to weaken voting for Oregonians. In person voting is archaic, and has only 

imagined advantages. 


